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Pae Ora (Iwi-Māori Partnership Boards) Order 2022 
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The following documents have been included in this release: 

Title of paper: Pae Ora (Iwi-Māori Partnership Boards) Order 2022, Office of the 
Minister of Health, [LEG-22-SUB-0224] 

Title of minute:  Pae Ora (Iwi-Māori Partnership Boards) Order 2022, Cabinet Office, 
[LEG-22-MIN-0224] 

Information redacted YES 

Any information redacted in this document is labelled with the reason for redaction. This may 
include information that would be redacted if requested under the Official Information Act 
1982. Where this is the case, the reason for withholding information is set out below. Where 
information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would outweigh the 
reasons for withholding it. 

Key to redaction code:  

• To protect information subject to an obligation of confidence where making the 
information available would be likely to prejudice the supply of similar information or 
information from the same source  

• To protect the confidentiality of advice tendered by officials 

Note the Pae Ora (Iwi-Māori Partnership Boards) Order 2022 (and new Schedule 4 of the 
Pae Ora (Healthy Futures) Act 2022) sets out the map for each Iwi-Māori Partnership Board 
that is recognised as an IMPB for the purpose of the Act. 
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